Moon Farmer Update

Installation of equipment was completed by Moon Farmer by July 23, 2020
The equipment worked reliably for three days. Phone calls started coming in from Ellenville officials on July 28 regarding the non-operation of the equipment.

After conversation with Ellenville village and town officials as well as conversations with Dan Stone from Mon Farmer, technicians have been deployed to Ellenville to adjust and test the signal. Moon Farmer will deliver a coverage map to UCEDA by the end of next week.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The balance of the contract will be paid out only after a comprehensive final report and coverage map has been delivered. 
